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WITH GOD IN OUR HEARTS,         
     WE LOVE AND LEARN 

St. Joseph’s Newsletter  
Issue 018 - 12 February 2018 

  Headteacher:  Mr D Jobburns  Chair of Governors:  Mrs M Green 
Email:  headteacher@st-josephs-rugeley.staffs.sch.uk       Tel. No: 01889 228735 
Website Address: www.st-josephs-rugeley.org.uk 

50-50 Club 
50-50 Club winner this week is Jean Talbot. Well done! 
Please support us by having a number in the draw you can still pay £1 weekly 
on Monday morning if you wish to support us with 50-50 Club. Thank you. 

 

World Book Day 2018 
We will celebrate World Book Day in School on Friday 2nd March. Children 
can come in dressed as a character from their favourite book and bring 
that book in with them to share with the class.  

Lent  
This week sees the start of Lent a time when we ask children to reflect on 
their lives and prepare themselves for Easter. It is a time when we          
encourage children to be thankful for all they have and offer prayer and 
donations to those less fortunate.  
 
During this period of Lent we will be raising money for Fr. Hudson’s Care 
through ‘The Good Shepherd Appeal’. If you would like more information 
about this appeal please visit www.fatherhudsons.org.uk.  
Please talk to your child about the positive impact their prayers and        
donations will have on the lives of others. 
Thank you for your support!  

Netball Team  
Congratulations to our school netball team for their fantastic achievement 
playing in the County Finals at Fenton Manor. The girls came up against 
some excellent teams and more than held their own despite not being      
victorious. They were a credit to the school! 

Building Work 
I  am pleased to say that following a meeting with the contractors last 
week the building work is on schedule. The new reception area and meeting 
room are due to be complete following the Easter holiday. I would once 
again like to thank you for your cooperation during this time.  



               
 
 
    

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS THIS TERM 
Clubs running this term: 
Monday: Football for years 3-6 All welcome 
Tuesday: Class clubs for years 1-6  
Wednesday: Staff Training No Clubs 
Thursday: Netball for years 3-6 All welcome 
Mon-Fri: Early drop off 8am (£1.50) Late Pick up 4.30pm (£2.50) 
There will be an option of ‘Multi Sports Club’ run by Progressive Sport for 
anyone in paid club on a Friday afternoon! 

Future Events 
Wednesday 14 February Ash Wednesday  
Wednesday 14 February Valentine Disco 6-7pm  
Friday 16 February Rock Stars Day—Non Uniform £1 
Friday 16 February Break up for half term 
Monday 26 February Return to school  
Wednesday 28 February PTFA Coffee and Cake  
Friday 2 March World Book Day in School  
Monday 5 March Science Week  
Tuesday 6 March Y3 Fitness session in hall 
Friday 9 March Science Day  
Monday 12 March Stations of the Cross in school 10am  
Monday 26 March Year 5 & 6 Easter Story in Church 7pm 

Star Learner     Week 018  
Nursery  Xavery Buzuk 
Class A   Elliot Hyson 
Class B    Lily Bissell 
Class C    Oliwier Pasieka 
Class D    Charlie Corrigan 
Class E    Grace Rowley 
Class F    Olivia Boyce 
Class G    Madison Smart 

Star Presentation    Week 018 
Nursery  Ava Fryers 
Class A   James Moore 
Class B    Filip Buzuk 
Class C    Phoebe Moore 
Class D    Layla Foster 
Class E    Jayden Gibbons 
Class F    Logan Holdcroft 
Class G    Alfie Price 

Star Person     Week 018  
Nursery  Ashton Oyemade 
Class A   Seren Ostle 
Class B    Callum-George Dennis 
Class C    Ruby Winfield 
Class D   Scarlett Hemmings 
Class E    Orla Gibson 
Class F     Isaac Shirley 
Class G    Ellie-May Wilson 

Star Friend    Week 018  
Nursery  Noah Freeman 
Class A    Ava Finlayson 
Class B    Scarlett Mullen 
Class C    Sydney Thompson 
Class D    Lacey Wood 
Class E    Kale Ostle 
Class F    Josh Carter 
Class G    Erin Page  

Ceilidh at St. Mary’s Community Centre, Cannock 
Join the Mucky Duck Ceilidh Band on Saturday 21st April 7.30pm till late. 
Tickets cost £10 and include a buffet. 
Tickets available from St Mary’s Centre or ring Mick on 07789 111767  


